
Chairman’s Message 
 
I can’t believe another year has flown by 
and once again it is time for our annual 
AGM meeting which I hope you will all be 
able to attend. It is also the final year of the 
Centenary of the First World War  but I am 
sure that time did not go by as quickly, 100 
years ago. Over the past 4 years Stephen 
has continued  researching and publishing 
the Harrietsham Times News in the         
Network magazine each month and Mike 
Bishop has produced and placed the    
Poppy crosses in the Memorial bed on the 
West Street green in remembrance to  
those who lost their lives. Unfortunately 
due to the prolonged period of bad    
weather we have not yet been able to plant 
the 100 Nerine Bulbs in the War Memorial 
Garden so it is unlikely that this will be 
done in time for them to flower this year,  
hopefully will be able to arrange this with 
H.I.B., in the very near future. We are still 
pressing on with our fund   raising for the 
War Memorial Paving Project and our next 
event will be on Friday 8th June when we 
will be holding another Bingo Night in the 
village hall, which I hope you will support. 
Please also make a note in your diary of 
the Celebration Party we are organising for 
November 17th to celebrate the end of the 
First World War Centenary. Tickets and 
more details for this event will be available 
shortly.  
         
          Peter Brown  

April 2018 Number 59 

HARRIETSHAM  HISTORY SOCIETY 
NEWSLETTER  

Peter Brown—email: pjbrownbearsted@aol.com 

Telephone—01622 851075                                 Website - harrietshamhistorysociety.org 

         Email - info@harrietshamhistorysociety.org 

 
 

Next Event 
 

Monday 16th April 

Harrietsham Village Hall  

7.30pm 

AGM 
 

Diary Dates 

 

New programme starting with  

‘Edward II & The She Devil’ 

Monday 21st May 

 

Friday 8th June 

Bingo Night 

 

Saturday 17th November 

Party to Celebrate the end of the 

First World War Centenary 


